
 
 

 
 
TO:    Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Commission 
 
FROM:   Susanna Chan, Staff Liaison 

SUBJECT:   Managers Mobility Partnership Subcommittee Report 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Receive subcommittee report on Mobility Managers Partnership  
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Managers Mobility Partnership is an agreement between the managers of four Silicon 
Valley cities (Palo Alto, Mountain View, Redwood City and Menlo Park) and Stanford 
University. The five partners agreed in May 2016 to work jointly to address transportation 
challenges facing their communities. Joint Venture Silicon Valley, a non-profit stewardship 
organization, convenes the five entities and provides staffing and administrative support.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
At the June 28, 2017 meeting, the BPAC decided to form a subcommittee to explore the 
possibility and practicality of joining the partnership.  Vice Chair Brinsfield and Commissioner 
Kriegh accepted the assignment.  The subcommittee will provide a report on their research at 
the July 26, 2017 meeting.  
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